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Countryside Veterinary Clinic and Dairy Health & Management Services to  
Sponsor Genomics Informational Meeting 

 
Have you ever wondered about utilizing new technology in your dairy herd? While some farms have taken 
advantage of genomic testing, many have not. A great opportunity to learn more about cost effective genomic 
testing will take place later next month at the Lowville clinic. (Sam Farnham) 
 

 A research and extension team from University of Idaho, Washington State University, University of Missouri, 
USDA-ARS, and University of Florida, will be offering a Dairy Cattle Genomics Workship Monday July 31 in 
Lowville.  The focus of the workshop is to provide dairy producers, veterinarians, and allied industry with 
knowledge and tools to make decisions regarding the use of genomic testing.  Experience with genomics is 
not required.   
 
Topics to be discussed: 
 

“Genomics and fertility research updates,” Genomic testing: Where is the 
greatest ecomonic value?” and “Where do we go from here?” 

 

The workshop will be held Monday July 31 at Countryside Veterinary Clinic  
in Lowville from 7:00 pm to 8:30 p.m.   
 
The workshop is made possible through UDSA-NIFA-AFRI grant 2013-68004-20365 and through collaboration 
with Countryside Veterinary Clinic.   
 
Please call Lowville office at 315-376-6563 to reserve a space. 

 
 
 
 
 

Over - >  

 
 

Read our newsletters: Remember that if you spot your name in our newsletter and call us within 5 days of the billing date, we will give you 
a $10.00 credit on your bill. 



 
 

Save the date:  Farmer appreciation Picnic: Thursday August 31st   
Special thanks to             for helping out!  

 
 

7:00 p.m. – Lewis County Fairgrounds pavilion. 
Call to reserve your spot today – 376-6563. 

 
 

We don’t want to run out of food so please help us get close to correct number by calling and making 
reservation (376-6563) with how many adults and how many kids will be attending.  Door prizes will be 
given out (including 3 - $100 gift certiciates to Countryside) – BUT you need to be on the 
reservation list in order to be able to win!   

 
 

 

Farm Bureau Senior Farmer Award to be Presented at picnic. 
 

We have partnered with the Farm Bureau Board of Directors to provide the 
venue at which the 2017 Senior Farmer Award will be presented during the 
annual Farmer’s Picnic on August 31st.  Please join us in celebrating this year’s 
recipient at the award presentation which will take place at 8pm in the 
Pavilion.    

 
 

 

2017 Lewis County Fair 
“Blue Jeans and Country Dreams” 

 

July 18 – 22 
FREE admission 

 $5 parking -  $15 parking pass good all week! 
Available at Countryside 

All parking is off Bostwick Street  (Walt Kennel)  again this year.     
 

Wednesday - 9 am  – Out of Field Tractor Pull 

9:30 a.m.  Open & 4H/FFA Cattle Show 
 

Friday – 9 am Lewis County Holstein Show 
 

Friday –   “Charlie Daniels Band”  in Concert – 8:00 p.m. 

Grandstand $25, Festival Trackside - $30 
 
 

Saturday – 10 a.m. Dog Show   
 

www.lewiscountyfair.org 
 


